
Dear Parents

The Junior Community (yr1-3) has one final trip coming up. We are going to Spencer Park for the day. 
The plan includes having BBQ burgers created by our Healthy Food groups.

There are only two transport options. From school by charter bus or meet us there. We may send a 
couple of cars behind the bus for emergencies but we hopefully won’t need parent cars.

Weds 18th November

Childs name:  ______________________         

Transport plans TO Spencer Park
Will get the bus from school

Will meet us at the Spencer Park at 10.15

Transport plans FROM the Spencer Park
Will get the bus back to school

Will leave from the Spencer Park at 2.00.

In this box please can you let us know if you child has any dietary needs such as Gluten 
Free, Vegetarian or dairy free.

In this box please can you let us know if you want to come along as parent help for the day.


